
As a parent of virtual public charter students, I believe every child deserves equal access to 
education funding, no matter what type of public school they attend. HB 2583 ensures students like 
mine get the resources they need to thrive.  

As adults we are able to identify what learning environment we learn best in. As parents, we have 
also identified what learning environment our children learn best in – which includes in person 
learning for some and includes virtual learning for others. As your constituent, I am asking you to put 
an end to excluding the virtual students, of the parents you represent, from crucial Student Success 
Act funding. You have the responsibility to provide equal access to resources for all students while 
ensuring funds stay in Oregon’s community-run schools.  

It’s time to stop excluding virtual learning students and support all students by voting YES to pass 
HB 2583. 

 

 

 

 


